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This Week’s Theme 

This week’s we will be focusing on the stories of Percy the Park Keeper. We will use it for stimulus 

for role play, drawing and writing. The stories are all based around friendship and the adventures 

of all the animals in the park. 

 

We have been looking out for signs of autumn at school.   If you go for a walk, please look out for 

signs too. This is a great season for collecting and counting! If you happen to collect any conkers 

or pinecones, please do bring them in for the children to use at school. 

The children will also be collecting acorns at school and learning about life cycles of trees and 

plants.  
 
 

 Phonics 

 

We will be consolidating all our learning and 

practising using the letters and sounds the 

children have learnt so far. 

 

We will be encouraging the children to make, 

read and write 3 letter words from those 

sounds.  

 

Please find attached flashcards of the 

letters the children have learnt so far. 

Please cut them out and make 3 letter words 

at home for your child to practise reading. 

 

 

Autumn Art 

 

We will have fun this week making leaf people! 

Maths 

This week, the children will build on their subitising skills (instant 

recognition of a quantity without counting). As well as looking at 

different amounts of objects, we will asking the children to say the 

number of sounds they hear, such as claps or drum beats without the 

need to count.  

The children will also be encouraged to represent quantities by using 

the number of fingers on one hand, then two hands. The children will 

be the ability to show different amounts all at once. For example, we 

will ask “Can you show me 4 on your fingers?”.    

Thank you 

Thank you so much for all your 

donations for the food bank. 

The children all enjoyed the 

church service for the Harvest 

Festival and were very sensible 

and perfectly behaved! 

 

Thank you for your support. Mrs Clarke, Miss Tonkyn and Mrs Upfold.  


